
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
April 2025 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
YEAR 4 TRIP TO LIVING LAND AT DETLING SHOWGROUND 
 
To conclude our topic of Living Things and their Habitats, we will be taking Year 4 to visit the Living Land at 
Detling Showground on Thursday 1st May 2025. 
 
Educational Focus: 

●​ Learning about farming, agriculture, the countryside, and healthy eating. 

Location: 

●​ Kent Showground, Maidstone (beautiful outdoor setting). 

Activities: 

●​ Sheep show. 
●​ Moving machinery display. 
●​ Touch and taste sessions. 
●​ And more! 

Trip Time: 

●​ 8:30 am - 2:15 pm (includes lunch break). 

Clothing: 

●​ Warm clothes and suitable footwear are essential. 
●​ Depending on weather: waterproofs, sunhats, and sunscreen may be needed. 

The children will be required to bring a packed lunch.  If your child receives free school meals or you would like a 
lunch provided, please select the appropriate box on the Google Form.  
 
We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £6.51 per child to cover the cost of travel for the trip. This can be 
paid online via ParentPay, which will be available shortly. 
 
Due to the volume of traffic around Maidstone at the time of the event children need to be at school for 
registration at 8am. If for some reason we are delayed upon our return, parents will be informed via Class Dojo. 
 
Please fill in the Google Form  by the 21st April 2025. 
 
Many thanks for your continued support, 

 
 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzNJh4-kQdPcCXCG8tI5hf8LvPQhxWJ74IpVs6CHEBAkF_BA/viewform?usp=sharing


 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Mr Macfie, Mrs Watts and Miss Brazil 

 
 
 
 


